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Welcome to Avondale!  

AVONDALE SCHOOL 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Important Dates: 

Feb. 24 Gr. 5/6 Mini Basketball 

Feb. 28 Pink Shirt Day 

Mar. 2 PD Day - No School  

Mar. 8 Teacher’s Convention 

Mar. 9 Teacher’s Convention 

Mar. 16 School Spirit Day 

Mar. 16 Report Cards Go Home 

Mar. 17 St. Patrick’s Day 

Mar. 19 Parent Teacher Interviews 

Mar. 20 Parent Teacher Interviews 

Mar. 23 Day off in Lieu of PTI’s 

Mar. 30 Good Friday - No School 

Mar. 30-31 Easter Break 

 

Anti-bullying Day 

Some History on Pink shirt Day: 

The original event was organized by 

David Shepherd and Travis Price 

of Berwick, Nova Scotia, who in 

2007 bought and distributed 50 pink 

shirts after a male ninth grade     

student—Charles Mcneil was             

bullied for wearing a pink shirt             

during the first day of school . 

Please wear your pink shirt to show your support              

Wednesday, Feb. 28th 

Congratulations  

to one of our      

Literacy Week    

winners: 

Eli Veinotte 

from Miss Dodds 

Gr. 1 class. 

We are so proud 

of you! 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Berwick,_Nova_Scotia


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting will take 
place:  

 Date: March 7th                             

Time: 6:30pm 

 Where: Avondale School 

 Snacks will be provided 

 Babysitting will be                   
provided  

Please RSVP to                     
Ms. Black at: 

kristina.black@gppsd.ab.ca  

School Spirit Day 

Friday 

March 16th -   

Wear Green for  

St. Patrick’s Day 

mailto:kristina.black@gppsd.ab.ca


Scene from Dress as your       

Favorite Book                      

Character Day: 

Miss Dodds - Gr. 1 

Mrs. Sha - Kindergarten 

Mrs. Troyer - Gr. 1 EA 

You look FABULOUS! 

Daily Attendance  

Parents please call your 

child’s absence or      

advised late into the 

office by calling - 

780-532-3230 

If  it is before/after   

office hours please 

leave a message using 

the automated           

system. 

We also ask our              

Preschool parents to 

advise the main office 

of  an absence as 

well—even if  you 

email your child’s 

teacher as                     

Mrs. Theissen and/or 

Mrs. Greenman may 

be away. 

Thank you. 

Avondale School 
Please like us on Facebook! 

https://www.facebook.com/AvondaleSchoolGPPSD/





